
Parents,  

It is important and suggested that you also create an AUP for 

home. You can make the rules and any changes that you see fit. This 

will allow you to set standards and rules for what is expected of your 

child. This can also allow you and your child to be clear of the 

consequences if your child fails to follow the rules you have laid out. 

You can also include what they are able to do, it doesn’t just have to be 

about what they aren’t allowed to do. Also, there is a greater chance 

that children will behave well at school if there are rules/disciplines at 

home and vice versa. I have created a template that you can use to 

layout your rules for home if you choose.  

Thank you so much, 

Ms. King 

 


